
 

   
 
 

Board Meeting, October 24, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. 

 

Board Members in attendance: Helen Tate, Judy Carter, Pardha Mugunda, Nancy Mills 

 

Minutes from the previous board meeting were approved. 

 

President Tate welcomed Scott DeSanders from the Hill Country Bible Church who gave a brief 

overview of the church’s plan regarding the construction process for the new church that will 

abut The Preserve.  The church anticipates breaking ground on the property at the end of 2020 

and expects to be conducting services in late 2021 or early 2022.  Mr. DeSanders answered 

questions from Preserve homeowners regarding landscaping and the construction process. 

 

Results from the online community traffic survey were provided to Board members and 

homeowners in attendance at the meeting. 

 

President Tate announced that Richard Acuna had resigned his Board position. 

 

President Tate introduced Nancy Mills as the newest Board member and welcomed her to the 

Board. 

 

The Board unanimously approved The Preserve’s 2020 budget 

 

The Board meeting adjourned at 7:11P.M. 


